
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          August 22, 2012 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 
DUI/DRIVER LICENSE 

CHECKPOINT 
 
 
On Friday August 31, 2012, the El Segundo Police Department will be 
conducting a DUI/Driver License checkpoint at an undisclosed location in the city.  
The hours of operation will be approximately 8:00 pm to 4:00 am.   
 
El Segundo Police Officers along with officers from the Manhattan Beach Police 
Department, Inglewood Police Department, Hawthorne Police Department, and 
Gardena Police Department will be checking the sobriety and license status of 
drivers. DUI checkpoints are a proven deterrent and enforcement tool in reducing 
the number of persons killed and injured in alcohol involved crashes and 
heightening awareness of the dangers of impaired driving. DUI Checkpoints 
serve to show how serious law enforcement is to improving traffic safety.  
 
Funding for this and other DUI operations is provided by a grant from the 
California Office of Traffic Safety, through the National Highway Traffic Safety 
Administration. Please help the El Segundo Police Department everyday of the 
week: Report Drunk Drivers-Call 9-1-1! 
 
If there are any inquiries, please forward them to Lieutenant Carlos Mendoza at 
310-524-2254. 
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